
September 16, 2003

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers   
Executive Director for Operations

 
FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-03-0149 - PROPOSED
AMENDMENT TO THE CHARTER OF THE ADVISORY
COMMITTEE ON THE MEDICAL USES OF ISOTOPES

The Commission has approved modification of the Charter for the Advisory Committee on the
Medical Uses of Isotopes (ACMUI) to allow for the use of ACMUI members as consultants on the
NRC’s medical related issues.  The staff should limit these consultations to specific regulatory
needs.  
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